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February 15, 2024
To the Joint Committee on Transportation,

Commute Options supports HB 4067. This legislative change supports our work to increase access to
transportation options across Oregon.

Oregon law has not kept up with the rapid changes of e-micromobility devices as it pertains to safety,
education, and use on roads and public spaces. Safety for all road users is an increasing concern as more
of these devices enter the public space.

Please support HB 4067 so the task force can examine how e-micromobility devices should be used on
existing roadways, bicycle infrastructure, multi-use paths and public spaces and look at how e-

micromobility could be part of ODOT administered education and certification programs.

Sincerely,
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Brian Potwin

Commute Options
Executive Director

50 SW Bond St. Suite 4
Bend, OR 97702
brian@commuteoptions.org





